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PSA/CPSU press Australian Unity for pay 
rise 

12 September 2016 

The PSA/CPSU has again written to Australian Unity seeking 
clarification on award increases slated for administrative employees 
covered by the Crown Employees (Home Care Service of New South Wales – 
Administrative Staff) Award 2012. Click HERE to see a copy of our letter 
of 6 September 2016  

(http://psa.asn.au/wp-content/uploads/2016/09/l-auhomecare-salaries-6.9.16-909170839-
0001.pdf) 

Since our last update HERE we have sought legal advice on behalf of 
transferred Home Care staff and believe the company is required to pay 
at least the increase provided for under the Fair Work Commission 
Annual Wage Review 2015-2016 decision.  
(http://psa.asn.au/wp-content/uploads/2016/09/Australian-Unity-transfer-package-falls-short-on-Home-Care-

salaries-July-20166.pdf) 

Having now discussed this with the Australian Unity, we are confident 
that salary increases will be paid shortly and we expect further 
productive discussions on future increases in the coming months. 

The PSA/CPSU would like to thank members for their ongoing support. 
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